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Waste Disposal Site
Hours 

Wednesdays - 9:30am -
12:30pm

Saturdays - 9:30am -
12:30pm &   1pm - 4pm

Closed all statutory holidays

November

Printed 10.31.2024

Staffing Update
Riverdale Municipality would like to

welcome Savannah, Jen & Lindsay to

our Public Works & Administrative

team! 

We would also like to send a huge

thank you out to Lindsay for all the

time and dedication she put into her

term role this past year. Thank you!

TENDERS
Beautification

Closes Monday November 13th, 2024

LEST WE FORGET

Riverdale Municipality will be
closed on November 11th in

observance of Remembrance
Day

Remembrance Day Service:
November 11 @ 10:30 

Rivers Collegiate

It is coming whether we like it

or not.. SNOW! 

Our Public Works department

would like to remind residents

that in the event of major

snowfalls to please keep

vehicles off the road

shoulders so equipment can

clear snow! 



Newsletter

The Rivers Dam construction
will continue into the fall and
winter months of 2024 (to
ensure the spillway is fully
operational during the spring
and summer). This work
includes raising the existing
earthern dam embankment by
approx. .6 m to provide
additional freeboard for the
inflow design flood, increasing
the capacity of the spillway by
raising the existing upstream
wingwalls and spillway chute 

Rivers Dam Rehabilitation Update

walls, raising the stilling basin walls and increasing the length and
thickness of the basin floor, installing new drainage systems, safety boom,
and anchoring of the spillway crest. A full report can be found on our
website. Construction work is projected to be complete in June 2026. 
For a full detailed report visit: www.riversdaly.ca
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Mark your calendars! November 22 Santa will
be coming to Riverdale!  


